PUBLIC NOTICE

Village of Linden Street Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at 5:00 p.m.at the Linden Village Hall located in the Village of Linden. This notice is given in compliance with s.19.84 of the Wisconsin Statues.

A)  To discuss Dodgeville Street improvements
Dated: Tuesday, September 13, 2022
  Village Hall                                  Post Office


Larry’s Station







____________________________________







Sue Lindner, Village Clerk/Treasurer

Please note, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information or to request this service, please contact the Village Office 
at 608-623-2800.

